
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date 14 December 2021  

 

Dear Stakeholder 
 

INVITATION FOR COMMENTS ON THE STANDARD FOR THE IDENTIFICATION OF 
ENGINEERING WORK. 
 

This letter serves as a notice for requesting comments/inputs on the IDoEW-01-STD: Standard for 

the Identification of Engineering Work.  

 

The Council for the Built Environment (CBE) promulgated the Identification of Work Gazette No. 

43495 in July 2020 for all six Built Environment Councils and the IDoEW was promulgated by ECSA 

in March 2021. With the advent of this long-awaited document, it has become necessary to align 

ECSA’s registration policies with the legal provisions of identified engineering work contained in the 

Gazette. Therefore, ECSA have developed the draft Standard for the Identification of Engineering 

Work. This document provides a bridge that gives context and a better understanding of ECSA’s 

registration policies. 

 

This Standard for the Identification of Engineering Work is presented to you for your 

inputs/comments. The purpose of such consultation is to solicit views of the stakeholders in order to 

enrich the document. 

 

Stakeholders are hereby invited to send their comments on the attached comment sheet, to 

rpsdservices@ecsa.co.za  and thato@ecsa.co.za before or on 31 January 2022.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Mr EL Nxumalo 
Executive: Research, Policy and Standards  
 


